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Today’s hearing calls attention to potential vulnerabilities in the EPA’s $5 billion Clean School 
Bus Program, highlighting challenges the Agency faces in managing this sizable taxpayer 
investment. By focusing our oversight on areas where the EPA has demonstrated the need for 
stronger internal controls, we hope to help the Agency avoid historical pitfalls and safeguard 
funds intended to protect the health of our children and the environment. 
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About the EPA OIG 
The OIG is an independent office within the EPA that performs audits, evaluations, and investigations of 
the EPA and the U.S. Chemical Safety and Hazard Investigation Board, and their contractors. For more 
information, visit our website and follow the OIG on X, LinkedIn.and Instagram. Anyone with knowledge 
of potential waste, fraud, and abuse relating to EPA operations and programs is encouraged to report it 
to the OIG Hotline at 1-888-546-8740 or OIG_Hotline@epa.gov. 

https://www.epaoig.gov/
https://twitter.com/EPAoig
https://www.linkedin.com/company/epa-oig
https://www.instagram.com/epa.ig.on.ig/
https://www.epa.gov/office-inspector-general/forms/epa-oig-hotline-complaint-form
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